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Investigation work at 100-102 Fox Valley Road, 

Wahroonga from 22 August   
August 2022 

Transport for NSW is preparing the former site compound at 100-102 Fox Valley Road, Wahroonga for future 

sale. We closed the site compound for project related operations on Wednesday 30 June 2021. As we prepare 

the site for future sale, we need to investigate the site for asbestos. 

What’s happening? 

We will be doing some minor excavation on the site and we will be sending the excavated material to test 

for asbestos.  Any asbestos containing material found on site will be managed in accordance with our 

Asbestos Management Plan, and strict Environmental Protection Authority requirements.    

 

 

 

Location of the former site compound, 100-102 Fox Valley Road Wahroonga 
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Our work schedule 

We will be on site from Monday 22 August, weather permitting.  

We will be working for up to ten day shifts.  Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm, Monday to 

Friday. 

We will not work on public holidays or during heavy rainfall. If the work is cancelled due to rain, we will 

complete the work at the next available shift. 

What you may notice 

Whilst undertaking this important work we will be following strict safety precautions to ensure the safety of 

our workers and the local community. To ensure the safety of workers and the community, we will be 

isolating the work area with safety fences and asbestos warning signs will be placed at the entrance to the 

site. Workers will wear protective suits when carrying out asbestos investigation and removal works.  

Ongoing asbestos monitoring 

Further asbestos may be discovered as we work on the restoration of the site compound. If additional 

asbestos is discovered and further work is required, we will let you know. 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more information on our project  
please contact our delivery partner Ward Civil: 

 
1800 897 841 (24 hours) 

 projects@wardcivil.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/t2w 
 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on  1800 897 841 

 


